
 

 

Donald Beautification Group 

February 10, 2020 

 

Those in attendance were Gloria, Mike, Kristi, Wendy, Gerry, Connie, and Heidi. Krista 

was at home with her new little boy! Congratulations, Krista and family. 

 

We talked about Tree Week and decided on the Park Dedication to be April 11, 2020 at 

noon. This would be the climax to Tree Week, which is being done by John who is working 

on Donald becoming a Tree City USA. Kristi is going to do the Press Release and I am 

going to see if Troy will get us some cookie donations. We will be asking for guests to 

bring a picnic lunch. 

 

Heidi reported on the Main Street Program. Looking for grants to get help in setting 

this program up and getting it started. 

 

Gloria reported on the Grant that she got for Economic Development. Connie suggested a 

Kiosk where businesses could put their names. Connie is doing more checking on costs of 

the businesses renting a space. 

 

Heidi also reported on the Sidewalk Project. She said that the trees were going to be 

cut down within the next week or so. 

 

Connie reported that the new city signs were started then had to be pulled from 

assembly to do a very hot, important project. We are going to now get 4 signs. GK wants 

a sign coming into the city going east. 

 

The Park Restroom is still on hold due to weather and cement company. 

 

Our next meeting is March 23, 2020, 6:30 at City Hall. 

 

Tentative agenda is: 

Going over any Park Ballots 

Finalizing the Dedication 

Date change for the Dedication 

 

Submitted by Gerry Waller 

March 2, 2020 


